
Greene County Commission Briefing  

Commission Office 

1443 N. Robberson, 10th Floor 

September 07, 2018 

9:00 a.m.  

 

Present: Harold Bengsch, Donna Barton, Brandon S, Larry Woods, Clay Goddard, Katie Towns, 

John Mooney, JR Webb, Fred Lizama, Amanda Corcoran, Kevin Barnes, Chris Coulter, Chris 

Mericle  

OEM Director Larry Wood informed the Commission that he was recently on a conference call 

regarding mitigation planning and explained so of the concerns on the suggest format. EMP 

grant funds are up a total of 30k from last year and whenever possible the Presiding 

Commissioner will need to sign.  

E911 Assistant Director JR Webb updated the Commission that 911 is in the middle of hiring 

new staff and are working to complete their budget for 2019. 

Health Department Director Clay Goddard informed the Commission that they were recently 

confirmed as an accredited health department which is a huge accomplishment to receive such 

an award.  Commissioner Bengsch asked what the toughest part of going through the 

accreditation process was. Katie Towns assistant director explained how the Greene County 

Health department is a unique facility in which it was ran by both a county and a city so there 

are different process that they go through vs other health departments. Towns also updated that 

it is possible in the future that there may be a state wide PDMP. 

With no other business, Commissioner Bengsch adjourned the meeting.  


